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Gearless Drive: DAF270– reduction in variants, end of production 

 

Dear Customers, 

 

Due to the reduction of complexity in our product portfolio, LiftEquip GmbH would like to inform you 
that the production of the Gearless Drive DAF270 will be shut down in the next few months and the 
products will be removed from our product range within this year. 

The following versions of DAF270 will be canceled in the short term: 

- DAF270S 
- DAF270M – 001, 005, 006, 012 
- DAF270L - 014 

Depending on the ramp-down process, more and more DAF270 versions will be cancelled. 

If required, please contact your salesperson to check availability and reserve drives if necessary. 

We are already working on successor products in this performance range. You will receive additional, 
detailed information from us in the next few months. 

Spare parts such as brakes, encoders and traction sheaves will continue to be available as usual. 

Further service can be obtained from your LiftEquip contact person or via our homepage 
www.liftequip.com. 

Thank you for your understanding and your support on our way to reduced complexity! 

 

Best regards 

LiftEquip GmbH Elevator Components 

 

 

 

     

Patrick Schoch   Markus Bruckmeyer 
Managing Director  Sales Management 

 

 

 

 


